
From: George Patsan  
Sent: Wednesday, 18 February 2015 11:04 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Newcastle city council raising rates 
 
I am a ratepayer in Newcastle NSW and i am writing in regard to to the rate rise increase which i formally 
reject and is ludacris the public has to pay for the NCC debt issues they endured. We had a vote and 
majority voted we do not want a rate rise … 
 
Thankyou 
 
George Patsan  
 
 


